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RE: FLOODS AND FIRES 

National Parks and Wildlife Service staff are busy working to 
reopen popular spots in our national parks after this terrible fire 
season and subsequent flooding event. We are focusing on re-
opening popular roads and facilities. Our priority is to make all our 
facilities safe and serviceable for visitors before they are opened.  
 
At the time of this bulletin: 

• Eurobodalla National Park is open, except Brou Lake 
Campground; please refer to the website for further info re: 
safety warning on the beaches. 

• Mimosa Rocks National Park is due to open on Friday 
21.02.2020. Please refer to the website for further 
information. 

• Montague Island Nature Reserve has been operational for 
some weeks. 

• Deua, Monga, Gulaga, Kooraban, Biamanga, and Wadbilliga 
National Parks and Badja Swamps Nature Reserve and 
Murrah Flora Reserve remain closed due to extensive fire 
and flood damage to roads, bridges and public facilities and 
the potential for further tree fall. 
 

This information will also be posted on the website at 
www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au Here you’ll find the most recent 
updates, safety alerts, park closures, access restrictions and fire 
bans. These updates only stay online for the time they are 
relevant. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 


